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Delays in finalising Half-Year Report ended 31 December 2019 
 
Astron Corporation Limited (ASX:ATR) (“Astron”) has experienced delays in finalising its 
Half-Year Report, which was due to the released on ASX on 28 February 2020. 
 
One of the significant factors that has delayed the completion of the Half-Year Report was the 
mandatory government-imposed shutdown of the Astron office in Yingkou, China due to the 
coronavirus COVID-19, which effectively caused an extension of the lunar holiday for a further 
2 weeks, meaning the office was closed for a total of 3 weeks. 
 
Astron anticipates completing the Half-Year Report within the next few days, and is working to 
finalise this as soon as possible, acknowledging that trading in Astron’s securities will be 
suspended until the Half-Year Report is issued. 
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